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Andrew Tsay Jacobs is the Director of the 
Building Technology Lab at Perkins+Will 
and a member of the International Code 
Council’s Ad Hoc Committee on Tall Wood 
Buildings, which has been tasked with 
developing a proposal that may increase 
the height and code area limits on 
mass-timber buildings. Matt Timmers is 
a Project Manager at John A. Martin & 
Associates exploring mass timber high-
rise design. His work delves into the 
cost and competitive advantages of wood 
construction over concrete.
 

Austin Baker is an Estimator at Hathaway 
Dinwiddie Construction Company. He is 
currently exploring mass timber buildings 
in Los Angeles and the construction 
feasibility and potential of mass timber 
systems. Together, Andrew, Matt and Austin 
will present on how mass timber provides a 
viable alternative to reinforced concrete 
construction in high seismic regions.
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